
May 31, 2005

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attention: Filing Center
550 Capitol St. NE #215
P.O. Box 2148
Salem, OR 97308-2148

Filing Center:

This letter is to request a waiver of the biennial filing requirement for State Access rates
for Beaver Creek Cooperative Telephone Company.

Based on our projections of 2005 cost and demand there would be minimal changes to
the rates. The enclosed booklet contains material in support of Beaver Creek’s waiver
request.

Please note that we are requesting no change in rates as the projected revenue
requirement for state access is within $8,500 of the revenue that would be generated
applying current rates to the projected demand.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Paul E. Hauer
Executive Vice President

Enclosure


